
Sermon Notes 

 
December 4, 2022 

 

Bus Ministry Drivers Needed 
Many of our older members who cannot drive are able to 
still join us on Sundays because of the bus ministry. We 
will be needing more drivers soon. CDL is NOT required. 
If you can help on a rotation, we would love to get you 
trained and serving. Please let us know by telling a pastor 
or Don Sheffield or calling the office at 970-243-9285. 

Lottie Moon Christmas Offering Starts This Week 
The annual Christmas offering for International Missions 
in honor of Lottie Moon starts today. Please use the 
envelopes available in the office lobby for designating 
your offering. Any missions offering taken up in 
December or January will be designated for Lottie 
Moon. 

Gifts for Memory Care 
The Vineyards Memory Care has asked for help getting 
gifts for their residents. If you would like to get a gift for 
a resident, please check with Christina VanStone or 
speak with a pastor if you don’t know her. Gifts due back 
on December 18th.  



Pastor  
Associate Pastor 
Associate Pastor | Music 

Tobey Williams 
Bruce McKee 
Fred Lambert 

tobey@bookcliffbaptist.org 
bruce@bookcliffbaptist.org 
gjchiefsfan@gmail.com 

2702 Patterson Road   Grand Junction CO. 81506 
 970-243-9285       www.bookcliffbaptist.org 

Nursery is available during worship service. 
Children’s Church (K—3rd) will be dismissed before the sermon 

 

Announcements 

Dates to Remember: 
December 7 - Business Meeting 
December 10 - Women Connect 
December 16-17 - Goodies for Friends Pack and Delivery 
December 18 - Gifts for Memory Care Due 
December 21 - “Why the Nativity” Movie Night 
December 24 - Christmas Eve Services 
December 25 - Christmas Day Services 

  This Week’s Events at Bookcliff Baptist 
Sunday   

 9:00 AM 
10:15 AM 

2:00 PM 
5:00 PM 

Monday 
9:30 AM  

Wednesday 
 6:00 PM 
7:00 PM 

Thursday 
 6:30 PM 
6:30 PM  

 
Sunday School 
Sunday Church Services 
Services at the Commons of Hilltop 
Awana 
 
Wonder of Advent Bible Study 
 
Prayer Meeting and Bible Study 
Choir Practice 
 
Youth Bible Study 
Ladies Bible Studies 

The Wonder of Advent Bible Studies 
At the home of Gloria Bonner, join The Wonder of 
Advent Bible study. It will run until December 19th 
at 9:30 AM. If you want a study book, they can be 
purchased at Lifeway.com. The Bonners live at 219 
Monitor Mesa Ct. You may contact Mrs. Gloria at 
505-238-2114 or ggbonner54@gmail.com.  
Business Meeting | December 7 at 6:00 PM 
The final business meeting of the year will be 
December 7th in place of our usual Prayer 
Meeting time. Members are invited to be here to 
see how God has blessed us this past quarter. 

“Why the Nativity” Movie Night | December 21 
Focus on the Family has released a movie based 
on the Christmas story. We will be showing that 
movie during our Prayer Meeting time, 6:00 PM, 
on December 21st. Invite friends, neighbors, 
family, and mortal enemies to hear the reason for 
the nativity. 

Packing Goodies and Delivering Them | Dec. 16-17 
The Ladies Ministry will be packing goodie bags 
for friends who are not able to get around as well 
on December 16 and having them delivered on 
the 16-17th. You can help pack at 2 PM on the 
16th or deliver after they are packed. Want to help 
do deliveries? Contact Gloria Bonner for delivery 
assignments. 

Women Connect | December 10 at 9 AM 
The Women’s Ministry will be meeting at 9 AM at 
Pufferbelly Restaurant for fellowship. Sign up on 
the sheet in the lobby so they can have an 
accurate count for tables. 


